
WESTLAND  CITY COUNCIL WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER APPROVAL OF
A BROWNFIELD PLAN FOR PROPERTIES  LOCATED AT AND NEAR 2201, 2209 & 2245 NORTH
NEWBURGH ROAD, WESTLAND, WAYNE COUNTY, MICHIGAN, REFERRED TO AS THE WEST

LAND SENIOR LEASING, LLC BROWNFIELD REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN THE CITY OF WESTLAND:

The Westland City Council, at its regular meeting on Monday, April 3, 2017, set a public hearing to be held on May 1, 2017 at
7:00P.M. in Council Chambers located at City Hall, 36300 Warren Road,  Westland,  Michigan   48185   to  consider   the  adop-
tion   of  a  resolution   approving   a Brownfield Plan (the "Plan") for certain parcels of land at and near 2201, 2209 & 2245
North Newburgh Road, Westland,  Wayne County, Michigan (the "Property"), pursuant to and in accordance with Public Act 381
of 1996, as amended.

A copy of the proposed  Plan is available for public inspection during normal business hours at the  City  of  Westland  Clerk's
Office, Westland  City  Hall, 36300  Warren  Road,  Westland, Michigan 48185.

All aspects of the Plan are open for discussion at the public hearing. All interested persons desiring to address the City Council
shall be afforded an opportunity to be heard in regard to the approval of the Plan.

This communication serves as notice of the City's intent to consider approval of the Plan for the Property.
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